Tameside Metropolitan Borough St Anne's Primary School



Headteacher Mrs K Rimmer BEd (Hons) St Anne's Road, Denton, Manchester M34 3DY Telephone No: 0161 336 2956 Fax No: 0161 320 7949 Email: admin@st-annes-denton.tameside.sch.uk

www.st-annes-denton.tameside.sch.uk

5th February 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

As we continue to provide online learning to children, please be reassured that we remain committed to GDPR-compliance. We have received some advice from our Data Protection Officer, some of which applies to you and your children whilst working at home.

- Please check to ensure your antivirus software is up to date and adequate. This will help to ensure that you and your children's data is kept secure during live lessons.
- Please try to be nearby when live lessons are taking place this is for safeguarding reasons, as well as to ensure your child is using the technology appropriately.
- Please consider where your child is accessing live lessons, and ensure that photographs of other family members or any other personal data is not visible in the background.
- Please do not take screenshots during live lessons.
- Please be assured that St Anne's Primary School continues to take the security of yours and your child's personal data seriously. We are working with our DPO to ensure that all staff work to the same standards of GDPR-compliance as we do when school is fully open.

Yours sincerely

K Rimmer

HEADTEACHER











